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IP Nexia Success runs through IP

Brussel, The 25 September 2018

To our stakeholders:

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual
preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a CEO
statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions
with regard to the principles of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or

expected outcomes.

We asked the UN Global Compact to believe that IP Nexia continues to commit to the UN
Global Compact requirements. As you (surely) don’t know, IP Nexia is a small company (small
but full of values that we share with the UN). During the last months, we had to focus on plenty
of others projects like GDPR compliance, the deployment of a new Infrastructure with an
important focus on security such as fraud and legal intercept, a new capital increase, the choices
of new providers, the merge of sisters companies and the launch of new branches in other

countries. Because of all those important projects we are late in creating, sharing and posting our

COP report.

This is why we hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to post a COP that
describes our company’s efforts and progress to implement the principles of the UN Global
Compact. Our new COP report will be posted on the UN Global Compact website by the 25"

December 2018 at the latest.
Sincerely yours,

Michel Coric

Chief Executive Officer
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